
2/7/2013 7:21:38 AM EST - This is an Emergency Alert System message from the Village of 

Coxsackie on Thursday February 6, 2013 at 7:30 am.  

 

The valve on the main water line at 9W and 81 is repaired and water service is restored. You 

may experience discolored water during the day as air is cleared from the lines and hydrants 

flushed. 

 

A boil water is in effect until further notice.  

 

Thank-you. 

 


